

For immediate release:

Ellensburg Rodeo Royal Court to continue reign through 2021 Ellensburg, Wash. (July 16, 2020)

The Ellensburg Rodeo Board is announcing today that they have invited the 2020 royal court to extend their reign through the 2021 rodeo season. During a board meeting last night, Queen Cora Clift, Princess Clara Van Orman, and Princess Abbey Roberts all accepted the invitation.

Board member and Director for the Ellensburg Royal Court Julie Virden said "This is a new situation we find ourselves in and while we don't have any former experiences to help guide us, It's clear to all of us that these young women deserve the opportunity to continue through 2021. Their commitment to promote the Ellensburg Rodeo and our community is apparent and I applaud the court and their families for the incredible dedication and support." The royal court members promote the Ellensburg Rodeo through as well as attending other PRCA Rodeos throughout the year, with an emphasis to younger women through service and having a high level of character, professionalism, respect and integrity in all they do.

For more information please go to: www.ellensburgrodeo.com